

## Directorate of Legal Services — PRACTITIONERS IN LAW TO THE HEALTH & SOCIAL CARE SECTOR

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ DX 2842 NR Belfast 3

Your Ref: Email 18.08.11 & 11.10.11

Our Ref: **HYP B04/1** 

Date: 01.11.11

Bernie Conlon Secretary to the Inquiry Arthur House 41 Arthur Street Belfast BT1 4GB

Dear Madam,

## RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS

I refer to the above and your emails of 18<sup>th</sup> August 2011 and 11<sup>th</sup> October 2011. I am instructed that the former Royal Group of Hospitals Trust and the Belfast City Hospital Trust were awarded accreditation by the King's Fund however the documentation associated with this cannot be traced. The Kings Fund were asked if they could assist however I understand that they advised the Trust that in 1999 Organisational Audit became incorporated into a separate charity for which they are not responsible. In the circumstances the Trust very much regrets that it is not able to supply the information which you have requested.

Yours faithfully

Solicitor Consultant

Direct line: -Email: -

Providing Support to Health and Social Care





